

May 4, 2018

## E-FILED

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission Commonwealth Keystone Building 400 North Street Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Notice of *En Banc* Hearing on Implementation of Supplier Consolidated Billing / Docket No. M-2018-2645254

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

The Office of Small Business Advocate ("OSBA") shares the concerns of the Office of Consumer Advocate ("OCA") with respect to supplier consolidated billing. With this letter, the OSBA joins the Comments filed today by OCA.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Rose Triscari

Deputy Small Business Advocate

Right Rese Insian

Attorney ID No. 306921

Enclosures

cc:

Robert D. Knecht

Brian Kalcic